
 

 

 

 

 
 

8th May 2024 
 
 
 
 

Oliver – The Musical  
 

 
This year’s stage production at The Priory School, Dorking is the classic musical, OLIVER. 

Anyone in the school can get involved, either starring on stage or doing the essential work behind 
the scenes.  

However, putting on a show doesn’t come cheap and to produce this will cost around 
£5000.  This will be for costs such as lighting, sound, licence, costumes, set, props and most 
importantly for a musical - the band. 

Some of this is covered by ticket and refreshment sales; however, we are in need of our 
community to help raise enough to cover the amount.  Therefore, I am writing today to ask if 
anyone is able to sponsor our show.  All contributions will be gratefully received. 

We recognise that currently times are difficult for many, but this is a great opportunity to help our 
students create fantastic school memories while entertaining our community.  

Your sponsorship will be recognised in the show’s programme and on our social media posts.  

Show dates are 11th and 12th July 2024.  

If you can help please contact Mrs Chart as soon as possible at kct@priorycofe.com 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr J Sherringham 

Head of Drama 
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